
Ministry of the
Attorney General

Court Services Division
Corporate Planning Branch

2n° Floor
720 Bay Street
Toronto ON M5G 2K1

Telephone (416)326-4263
Fax'. (416) 326-4299

September 9, 2010

Mr. John Dunn
Via e-mail: afterfostercare@hotmail.com

Dear Mr. Dunn:

^r Ontario

Our Reference #: A10-00278

Thank you for your e-mail sent July 15, 2010, to Ann Merritt, Assistant Deputy Attorney
General, wherein you inquire about the application of a practice direction from former
Chief Justice Howland, and about the ministry's review of signage. Your e-mail has
been forwarded to me for response.

As noted in our earlier correspondence, public signage is under review. If changes are
made, signage will be replaced. No public announcements are expected on this matter.
I respectfully suggest that the remainder of your concerns would best be addressed by
writing to the Executive Legal Officer in the Office of the Chief Justice of Ontario at the
following address:

John Kromkamp
Executive Legal Officer
The Office of the Chief Justice of Ontario
Osgoode Hall
130 Queen Street West
Toronto, ON
M5H 2N5

Thank you for writing.

Sincerely,
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Lynn Norris
Director
Corporate Planning Branch
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